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Dear Parents, 
 
We are happy that we have come to the end of the first half of summer term 
2015/2016 session.  We are grateful to God for His mercies.  Our God is 
awesome and mighty. 
 
Midterm Break: 
We will vacate for the midterm break on Friday 27th May 2016 and will resume 
on Monday 6th June.  Dated homework will be given to the children.  We 
expect this to be done under proper supervision and returned when we 
resume. 
	
Graduation: 
Our graduation ceremony for this year will hold on Saturday 9th July in the 
school compound.  Graduating gowns will be made available to the 
graduating classes. 
	
E-learning Platform: 
The Scholastic e-learning is on-going, Parents of pupils who have not yet 
subscribed should endeavour to do so. Payment is made in the admin office. 
 
Open Day 
Our open day comes up on Thursday 26th May 2016 at the Rumuogba 
School.  Please avail yourself of this opportunity to meet with your child’s class 
teacher to discuss your child’s academic progress. 
 
School Fees 
We thank all those who have paid school fees.  From Monday 6th June all 
those who have not paid their school fees will not be allowed into the school 
premises. 
 
Appreciation: 
We thank our dear parents for their support and active participation during 
our anniversary celebration.  We appreciate your encouragement.  May the 
good Lord bless you abundantly in Jesus name.  
 
	
We wish you a blissful mid-term break. 
	
	
P. D. Adukeh 
Proprietor  


